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0CT 12 1972

Metropolitan Edison Company

Attention: Mr. J. G, Miller
Vice President
P. O, Box 542

Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

References:

Docket Nos. 50~289 and
50-320

Your letter dated September 28, 1972

In response to our letter dated August 29, 1972

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter informing us of the action you have taken

to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to your atten-
tion following our recent inspection of your licensed program. Your
corrective action will be verified during our next inspection of your
program. ’

Your converation with us is appreciated.

bee:

A. Giambusso, L
P. Morris, RO

R. Engelken, RO
H. Thornburg, RO
J. G. Keppler

J. Henderson, RO
0GC
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Sincerely,

James P, O0'Reilly
Director

State of Pennsylvania
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